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ARGOS COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION NEW LOGO AND WEBSITE
Logo and website part of branding rollout

ARGOS, IND. - The Argos Community Development Corporation (ACDC) has
launched a new logo and website that displays the organization’s focus and
demonstrates some of the advantages and amenities to living in Argos, Indiana.

The new logo and website highlight ACDC’s three main areas of focus. Future
residents can find details on the site regarding housing development. Businesses
looking to relocate can learn about the economic growth plans and opportunities.
Argos First features service projects within the community.

“There is much excitement happening in Argos right now” said Judy Ditmire, board
member of ACDC. “We are using the hard work and developments that occurred in
2018 as a springboard to boost the growth of Argos. We are thrilled to have a new

logo and website to promote our progress.”

Ditmire states “living in a small town with close proximity to larger cities gives
citizens the best of both worlds.” Argos is favorably positioned right off of US 31
with easy access to a short 30-minute commute to South Bend, Indiana, and
Indianapolis or Chicago can be reached within two-hours driving time.

View ACDC’s new website at: www.GrowArgos.com

The Argos Community Development Corporation works to improve, enhance, and
promote the community of Argos, Indiana, by encouraging economic growth,
develop affordable housing opportunities, and creating an appealing and desirable
community to work and reside.
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